
Duke Street & Saughtonhall  
United Reformed Churches 

Service of Hope & Remembrance 

The service will be broadcast live from Duke Street on 
both Facebook Pages.  This will be a gentle service 
with some words and music offering comfort and 
hope in what has been, and continues to be, a 
difficult year.  There will also be space to remember 
those who have died, whether recently or in the past.  
If you would like someone to be named in the service 
please email secretary.dukesturc@hotmail.com or 

secretary@saughtonhall.com .


3pm 

Sunday 6th December 2020 
 
https://www.facebook.com/dukesturc  

https://www.facebook.com/saughtonhall

Everyone is welcome - just come as you are 
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